Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

DACC Complimentary Membership Extension <u>View this email in your browser</u>



Dear Members,

As we're all trying to deal with the confluence of this spring's astonishing and awful social and health-related events, please accept our warmest wishes for your and your family's continued well-being and safety. We realize that you must have many other things on your mind as you and your company are recovering – and we want to be the least squeaky wheel.

To that end, we would like to provide you with the option of extending your membership for a year on a complimentary basis when it comes up for renewal. In other words, if your dues are payable between June and the end of this year, we'll be happy to add your next year for free.* (Of course, we still welcome renewals at our normal rates. Any financial contribution you might make will be highly appreciated and go directly to support your fellow members and DACC's non-profit, all-volunteer work and activities here in the Mid-Atlantic Region and in Denmark.)

As you contemplate our offer, bear in mind that we have a unique network ready to provide tangible help and support, some free of cost, e.g., to name a few, services related to translation, legal assistance, immigration, marketing, and logistics. So, if you have any professional needs that you believe that our network might be able to address, please email our Secretariat and we will activate our resources and network. Vice versa, if you believe that your fellow members or broader community can benefit from your knowledge, experience, products or services, don't hesitate to contact us and we will spread the word and do our best to match you with a relevant member.

We truly value your contribution to our organization and look forward to serving you also in the future.

All best wishes for a speedy return to normality!

On behalf of the DACC Board,
Anders Jensen (President) and Christian Schoenberg (Chairman)

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

* If you have already paid your fees this year, please feel free to write <u>us</u> to request a prorated complementary year effective from your payment date.

A SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR SUSTAINING MEMBERS!











Not a DACC Member Yet?

- About DACCNY
- Membership
 Benefits
- Membership
 Application

Find the best membership level for you <u>here!</u>

Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-State Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at daccny@daccny.com for details.



PLEASE SUPPORT DACC BY SHARING OUR EVENTS WITH YOUR SOCIAL NETWORK!









 $Copyright © 2020\ Danish-American\ Chamber\ of\ Commerce\ All\ rights\ reserved.$

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

